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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM-2024
 

ADMISSION TO PROFESSIONAL DEGREE COURSES – 2024
 

THIRD PHASE OPTION REGISTRATION TO
ENGINEERING/PHARMACY COURSES –

 
DATE EXTENDED

In continuation to this office notification dated 22.08.2024, it is further

notified that the last date for third phase option registration for

Engineering/Pharmacy Courses through the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in

is extended up to 30.08.2024, 06.00 PM. More details in this regard can be

obtained from the notifications dated 22.08.2024 & 24.08.2024 published in

the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.   
 

Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
 
 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
 
 
Thiruvananthapuram
27-08-2024
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